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 PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

TOWN OF ARLINGTON 
730 Massachusetts Avenue 

Arlington, MA 02476 

Telephone 781.316.3003 
Fax 781.316.3019 

 
 

April 19, 2024 

Request for Qualifications (RFQ)  #24-20 
Networked Geothermal Feasibility Study 

ADDENDUM NO. 3 

The attention of individuals and firms submitting responses to the above-referenced RFQ is 
directed to the following Addendum. The purpose of this Addendum is to revise the scope to 
clarify that a test borehole is no longer a requirement for the project. 

1. Removal of Requirement for a Test Borehole 
a) The Town has removed the requirement for a test borehole. 

 
 
 
All other terms and conditions of the RFQ remain unchanged. 
 
ADDENDUM MUST BE ACKNOWLEDGED IN THE RESPONDER’S SUBMISSION. FAILURE 
TO ACKNOWLEDGE ANY OR ALL ADDENDA COULD RESULT IN REJECTION OF YOUR 
SUBMISSION AS NON-RESPONSIVE. 

James Feeney 
Town Manager 


